
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club March meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm on the 16th. We 

had 14 members present.  

Old business: 

Rick Grant said he now has his call. KD9IEN 

New Business: 

John, W3ML, treasurer stated we had $476.31 dollars in the bank account and $139.00 in cash.  Total is 

615.31. 

David KD9U said he reserved shelter 1 at the North Judson Park for Field Day in June. 

Discussion on Field Day: 

1. 2 radios on battery. So therefore we will be a 2A station operation. 

2. Someone needs to get the computers from Ed so that they can be set up and update the software to 

insure they are connected together and all computers input to one database. 

3. We also need to find the password for the N3FJP software. John, W3ML said that Mike WB9L may 

have that. 

No program for tonight. 

Raffle took in $15.00. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:47 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John, W3ML Secretary/Treasurer 


